Toddler Town January 2021 Newsletter

Toddler Town Continues to follow all CDC guidelines for Covid-19.
We want to remind our families about a few things:

1. Due to Covid, our Hours are from 7am- 5pm. Late arrivals will be charged a late fee of
$15 every ten minutes.

2. Parents must park legally in order to drop-off and pick-up students.

3. All Parent and students must be wearing masks during drop-off and pick-up.

4. Parents must complete CrisisGo questionnaire 30 mins prior to drop-off, teachers verify
temperatures during drop off and record the temperatures.

5. We are now Using ProCare Connect to communicate back and forth with families,
implement observations and for reports.

1. Check you email!
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1. Please be sure you all download the app through the link that was sent on
the email
2. Download the app and log-in after signing up through the sent link.
6. Tuition payments must be made at the beginning of the month. If full tuition isn't paid, a
minimum of half tuition must be made on the first, and the remaining balance must be
paid by the 15th of each month.

SHARKS JANUARY 2021!
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Happy NEW YEAR dear parents!! Hope you all tried your best and stayed healthy last
year! Wish this year brings us health and happiness!
December was so much fun! We loved celebrating all the winter holidays with each
other. Our holiday/new year’s party with healthy snacks was another success!

As the New Year starts, we have a lot of exciting themes to explore. In January we will
explore the season winter, Martin Luther king Junior and Hibernation. We will continue
focusing on sounds of the letters and writing names!

Happy January!

Feel free to contact me at any time either by phone or via email.
Email: (Ms. Jaya) Jaya@toddlertownevanston.com

Phone: 847-475-1467 Extension 15,

Thank you!
-Ms. Jaya
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Teachers Continue to assist students During E-Learning!

Butterflies January 2021!

Hello Parents!
Welcome to 2021! New year, new goals for our Toddler Town students. In the month of
January, we will refresh our Covid-19 classroom rules.

« Handwashing for 20 seconds!
* Always Keeping our masks on except for mealtimes and nap time!
= Practicing social distancing between peers.

In the month of January, we will begin our Snow/ Ice unit. In this unit, we will have
activities that involve our 5 senses, math, science, language arts and print literacy
through the following topics:

https://imail.google.com/mail/u/07ik=e2ce3fcbal&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-%3A1688071388000795773&simpl=msg-f%3A16880713880...  3/8



1/5/2021 Gmail - Toddler Town January 2021 Newsletter

« SNOW & ICE

« MITTENS & GLOVES
¢ HIBERNATION

¢« POLAR ANIMALS

« SNOWMEN

s PUZZLES

If you have any questions, please reach out to us at Maritza@toddlertownevanston.com
or Julissa@toddlertownevanston.com or Robert@toddlertownchicago.com

You can also reach us by phone at (847) 475-1467 Ext.14

Thank you!

Students continue to practice social Students continue to learn about the
distancing and also wearing their changes going on all around us. Now that
masks in the classroom. the leaves are completely gone off the tree

and on the ground, what is next?
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Chipmunks January 2021!

Happy New Year! It is time for new beginnings and fresh opportunities. We are
ready for a new start and lots of fun and interactive learning activities. As the weather is
changing, we will start off with a Clothes study. What do we know about clothes? What do
we want to know about clothes? What do we want to find out? What are the features of
clothes? How do we take care of our clothes? How do people make clothes? Where do we
get clothes from? What special clothes do people wear for clothes? What types of clothes
do we wear for each season? We will also incorporate our focus of the theme with new
vocabulary words each week. Let's have a wonderful healthy year!

Ps. Make sure to bring extra masks to keep in cubbies
Also, If you have any guestions, please feel free to email me at:

Carina@toddlertownevanston.com or Dial 847-475-1467 Ext. 13!
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Bumblebees January 2021!

Hello parents!

2020 has been a little hectic year for many of us but despite all the downfalls, we have
made it to a new year! After all, time flies when we’re having fun! For the month of
January, children will of course, learn of the new year. We are also very excited in

sustaining our winter unit and introducing WINTER ANIMALS. What are they? Where do
they live? What do they eat? Ect. The bumblebees really enjoyed our previous month’s
winter unit. ¥ Their colors, shapes, numbers, and letters will continue to be applied in
every week'’s lesson plan.

Once again, we would like to thank every parent that has cooperated with Ms. Vanessa
and | this past year. | and Ms. Vanessa am very thrilled to welcome 2021 with the

bumblebee room at Toddler Town.

Thank you all again,
...stay warm, safe, and please continue practicing social distancing!
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Ps. Feel Free to contact us by phone at (847) 475-1467 Ext. 12

or Via Email at Jasmin@toddlertownevanston.com
--Ms. Jasmin and Ms. Vanessa
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At Toddler Town, we continue to
encourage all types of learning.
Children dont only engage in
play, but as they play, they learn

and when they are learning, they
3 are also HAVING FUN!
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